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Pastor, Friends, and Family

We hope that you all enjoyed time with your friends and family during the Thanksgiving holiday, and pray that you will be
able to enjoy celebrating the birth of Christ with them this Christmas. As always, we are grateful for your prayers and
support of our family and the ministry here in Chile. ;

Things are continuing to progress as more and more communities around Santiago are coming out of quarantine. At our
church we have came out of shut down and had to go back to shut down and now we are out again. We have had to learn
to be very flexible, creative, and trust the Lord for wisdom on where and how to conduct our services.

Although, we have had months of uncertainty and challenges the Lord’s work continues to move forward. We have added
new people to the church this month that found us on one of our Facebook lives. We also, had a member of the church
share with us that just recently her grandson, who comes with her to church as often as possible, made a profession of
faith in their home. Also, just this past week a man of our church approached us about his desire to be more involved in
the Lord’s work. My family and I, also were invited to two churches to preach and sing for their missions emphasis. It was
exciting to see what the Lord is doing in other places and that these local churches are sending out and supporting
missionaries themselves.

We would like for you to know that we are praying for as always that the Lord will bless you and provide for your needs as
well. We understand that with everything going on in the States and around the world that it's very important that we
remember each other in prayer. We may not be sure what tomorrow holds but we sure know who holds tomorrow.

Prayer Requests

1. Our biggest need at this time is a
building. Would you pray with us for
the Lord to provide what is needed,

- and if you would like to make a gift to
help with this need you can send it to
the support address listed below
designated to Grace Building Fund.
For things to continue to open up
For more laborers for the Lord’s
harvest
For more people to be saved,
baptized, and discipled.
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